
From: Ann Holmes
To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: Chicago Booth application
Date: 05 December 2022 15:36:57

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

I am writing to object to this application on the grounds of the public nuisance which would be caused by noise.

It is wholly unacceptable to be providing alcoholic drinks and live music till 03.00 in the morning at all, let
alone seven days aweek.

This property is next door to residential premises, in a predominantly residential area.

Your sincerely

Ann Holmes
 43 Barthomew Close

EC1A 7 HN

Sent from my iPad




